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Haverhill Public Schools


Dear Parents and Guardians,


I hope this finds you and your family well. We thank you all so much for partnering with us in educating your child during this unprecedented time. We truly miss our students and families and look forward to the day we can all be together again. Haverhill Public Schools is excited to announce information and changes to our summer programs for 2020!

Based on assessment data and teacher recommendation your child has qualified for our Summer Learning Academy. The online registration/survey form is available beginning 
May 7, 2020 by clicking on the link below. 

Summer Learning Academy Incoming Grades 1- 9 
	(English) Summer Academy Program Grades 1-9
	(Spanish)  Academia de aprendizaje de verano entrantes grados 1-9
	
Your child’s teacher will reach out to confirm your child’s enrollment, and answer any questions after you have completed the application/survey. Please note that space is limited, so please respond and take advantage of our summer learning opportunities no later than May 15, 2020.  

A committed HPS Summer Academy committee, representing all programs and departments, meets weekly to plan for the upcoming summer. The goal of our HPS Summer Academy committee is to offer robust programs that will meet the needs of all students in order to remediate the possible consequences of any student who may have fallen behind due to the shift in learning remotely and to better prepare them for the start of school next Fall. There are a variety of programs that offer families half or full day options. Each program is supported by licensed Haverhill Public School teachers, paraprofessionals and therapists to provide high quality education and services  in a creative and engaging manner.  


Sincerely,


Dianne Connolly
Director of Multi-Tiered Systems of Support
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